
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
AUGUST 14, 2018 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
To authorize the lease of 
space for use by the Little 
Rock Police Department  
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Little Rock Police 
Department 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
 Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS The Little Rock Police Department is requesting approval to 

enter into a one (1)-year agreement for storage/gym space in 
the same building where they currently lease office space.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount is not to exceed $14,559.00, plus any applicable 
taxes, and funding is available in the 2018 Departmental 
Budget Account No. 105215-65140.  
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

The Little Rock Police Department’s current lease for 
gym/storage space expired on September 30, 2018.  The 
Department is currently under contract for office space 
located in the same building, and the new lease is a 3% 
increase from the previous year’s lease.  The lease term is 
for one (1)-year and will be from October 1, 2018, through 
September 30, 2019.   
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